
Black Dog Watershed Management Commission 
 
 

Meeting Cancellation Notice 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Black Dog WMO meeting scheduled for 
Wednesday, June 18, 2025, at the Burnsville Public Works Maintenance 
Facility is canceled.  The next scheduled Black Dog WMO meeting is 
Wednesday, July 16, 2025. 
 
For more information concerning this cancellation, please contact Daryl 
Jacobson at 952-895-4574. 


